

P & C Meeting 10th May 2021

Meeting Opened: 5:40pm

In Attendance - Sandra Scott, Jess Bray, Hathor Brackenreg, Jeni Brackenreg, Greg Cross, Samantha Phegan, Michelle Chiaramonte.

Apologies: Heidi Williams, Sharnie Bower.

Minutes: Accepted Greg Cross Seconded Sandra Scott

Business Arising:

Federation Fees payment last year Chq 15/10/2020

P&C Federation - Usually paid late, annual cost, Treasurer to take care of , Sandra O to contact regarding a copy of Certificate of Currency for last year and to check when due, also if we are required to update Executive List.

Principal's Report - Attached

School plan next meeting.

Fundraising - Astro turf up top area

Outdoor Instruments drums/ xylophone

Sandra S - Seating - school to estimate for next meeting

SRC - ninja warrior course/ obstacle

Sam - beautification works for gardens, Greg said the garden design was before his time and before the hall

Sandra S suggested approaching nurseries for donations to freshen up garden already in place.

Michelle - Artwork / murals, stairs to look like books.

Sam - Sensory equipment for new classes - school to handle.

Solar - Department of Ed covers cost of power is complimenting already existing system.

Jess - shade in bottom area where lines are.

Greg suggested the Fundraising committee do a timeline to target, what / where and when for August meeting.

PBL - Nothing extra from last meeting.

General Business - Payments for children participating in State Sports

Savannah - swimming

Riley - Rugby (the cost for attendance only \$274)

Michelle - Savannah will also make State for Shotput and Discus

Motion put forward by Greg for Payments to go from \$50.00 to \$100.00 Seconded by Sandra S with retrospective payment to Savannah and Payment for Riley.

Financial Members

Sandra Scott, Sandra O'Leary, Jess Bray, Greg Cross, Samantha Phegan, Michelle Chiaramonte, Jenni Brackenreg and Hathor Brackenreg.

Treasurer's Report -

Sam has gone through all the files they are now ready to go to Audit. Need minutes on letterhead. summarised what has been done,

\$8914.86 in bank includes easter parade doesn't include Mother's Day stall \$650.10

Next meeting June Copy of Income and Expenditure.

Reconcile Stock and Profit (Mother's Day stall)

Stocktake - not to worry as used existing stock

Greg presented a new hat suggested inside could be school house colours, with or without school crest. They have a Cancer council rating; one size fits all due to having a draw string.

With minimum order less than \$10 current hats \$10.

Discus next meeting, June, regarding hats

Fundraising \$650.10 raised through Mother's Day Stall

Pie Drive - this term orders to be in by 4th June for pies to be at the school for 21st June.

Book week Usually in August when a bit warmer suggest we have a BBQ lunch on offer, to be advertised in book week newsletter possibly with pre order in place.

No more than two fundraisers per term.

October - Drink bottles with name and school crest, 2 sizes available question maybe house colours rather than just the school colour

November - Colour run - children and staff have enquired about this being run again, needs to be booked in suggest BBQ also for this event

Calendars - Christmas

Next Meeting - 7th June

Meeting closed 7:40pm